
  

1801 N. Congress Ave., Suite 12.200 
Austin, TX 78701 
Mail: PO Box 12788, Austin, TX 78711-2788 
Phone: 512-427-6101 
Fax: 512-427-6127 

Fred Farias III, O.D. 
CHAIR 

Donna N. Williams 
VICE CHAIR 

S. Javaid Anwar   
SECRETARY OF THE BOARD 

Cage M. Sawyers 
STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 

Richard L. Clemmer 
Stacy A. Hock 
Emma W. Schwartz 
Ashlie A. Thomas 
Welcome Wilson, Jr. 
Daniel O. Wong 

Harrison Keller, Ph.D. 
COMMISSIONER OF HIGHER 
EDUCATION 

Memorandum

To:   Good Neighbor Program Officers, Public Institutions of Higher 
Education 

From: DeChà Reid 
Director III, Student Financial Aid Programs (SFAP) Operations   

Date: May 3, 2024 
Subject:   Good Neighbor Program 2024-25 (FY 2025) - Selected Students 

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board (THECB) has completed 
the selection process for the 2024-25 (FY 2025) Good Neighbor Program 
(GNP). A list of selected recipients was emailed to program officers on May 
3, 2024. Each institution is responsible for notifying all students who 
submitted a GNP application whether they were selected or not. 

Here are a few reminders about the administration of the Good Neighbor 
Program: 

• Each GNP-selected student listed in the email to program officers
may be exempted from the payment of tuition by the institution for
the 12-month period beginning with the fall semester.

• An exemption of tuition applies only to courses for which an
institution receives formula funding.

• If a selected student does not start school in fall 2024 or becomes
ineligible for the award, the institution must notify the
THECB through CONTACT US (select “Financial Aid Question” as the
Contact Reason) by October 15, 2024. The THECB will select the
next statewide alternate from that country and notify the appropriate
institution by December 2024.

If you have any questions, please call 844-792-2640 or submit an online 
inquiry through CONTACT US (select “Financial Aid Question” as the 
Contact Reason). 

cc: Directors of Financial Aid 
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